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Below is a list of our concerns in regards to the Coffs Harbour Bypass  

  

Electricity poles and wires – Our concern is that these poles and wires/cables will be relocated 

to higher ground which will impact on our ocean view and on the value of our property as well as 

visual aspect. Our view is our major asset and do not want this compromised at all. We suggest 

underground power to solve this issue.  

Tunnel/Underpass and local service road–  

 

Therefore we are concerned about and 

needing to address:  

 the speed limit on this local road to be limited to 60km/h  

   

 Light deflectors coming from the tunnel for the night time traffic.  

  

 Consider vegetation or adjusting the mound in front of the tunnel (western side) to provide 

more privacy  

 Consider Noise and Sound barriers on the western side of highway. As well as the finish of the 

tunnel on the highway not to be rails but fully enclosed concrete barriers so less noise will 

travel.  

  

 

  

Driveway -  

 

 Also ensuring our power services will not be affected 

on our current residence and back block (DA). Ensuring that there is sufficient drainage and 

replacement of letterboxes etc.  
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Accessibility -Ensuring we are able to enter and exit our property every day throughout 

construction entire construction period  

  

  

Noise and Pollution – during and after construction. 

  

 

 

 

. 

  

 

 

 

  

 If any explosives or heavy machinery is used when cutting into any embankment or even 

the tunnel area to ensure that it does not affect our dwelling structurally or our driveway 

 

We hope you consider all these points of concerns. We treasure where we live and have set our 

property up to enable for our future and hope that this will not be jeopardised for ourselves and our 

family. 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

 

 




